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Flood inquiry to hold open mic next week 
Flood-affected Victorians can share their stories with MPs on a parliamentary 
committee investigating the October 2022 flood event at a new open mic session next 
week. 

The event will be held online via Zoom from 7 pm on Wednesday 18 October. 

“We will be looking to prioritise people who haven’t already had the opportunity to 
engage with our inquiry by making a submission or speaking at a public hearing,” 
Committee Chair Sonja Terpstra said. 

“Committee Members look forward to people sharing their experience and telling us 
about any of the challenges they have faced since the flood.” 

People should register online to speak at the open mic by Monday 16 October. 

The Legislative Council Environment and Planning Committee has already held public 
hearings throughout regional Victoria, at Rochester, Echuca, Shepparton and Seymour. 

This week it is hearing from witnesses in Melbourne, with full schedules on the website.  
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https://new.parliament.vic.gov.au/events/open-mic-session/
https://new.parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/inquiries/floodinquiry/hearings
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